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-----Original Message----- 
From: bvedder 
To: Common Council ExecuƟve CommiƩee <ccec@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: District 12 vacancy 

CauƟon: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and aƩachments. 

To CCEC members, 

My name is Barbara Vedder and I'm wriƟng because I'm interested in filling the vacancy of the District 12 aldermanic 
posiƟon.   

I was on the Madison City Council from 1995-2001 represenƟng what was District 2 at the Ɵme, the northern side of 
the Isthmus.  I also served on the Dane County Board of Supervisors, represenƟng the same district from 2006-2010. 

I have been living in Madison since 1981.  I live on the near east side at 2314 East Dayton Street with my husband and 
reside in the Emerson East neighborhood.  I very much enjoy living here and would like to conƟnue to give back to the 
community.  I have a son who previously sat on the Dane County Board and I also have two grandchildren who I 
absolutely adore and want to have grow up in an even beƩer place.   

I would be honored to serve the remaining term of District 12 alder and do not intend to run in the upcoming spring 
elecƟon.   

I'm very thankful to the CommiƩee for your hard work and serious consideraƟon of this appointment.  I welcome any 
addiƟonal informaƟon or quesƟons that you might have for me.   

Respecƞully, 

Barbara Vedder 

Madison. WI 53704 




